
May 25, 2023 

The groups have been formed and your group captain will be 

contacting you for the first dinner event soon.   

Home Delivered Meals—Drivers Needed! 

Torie Mayberry, Meal Coordinator for 

the Care Connection for Aging Services called and was 

asking if we could help fill some slots in the home 

delivered meals program.  The volunteer drivers will pick 

up coolers of hot and frozen meals from the Senior Center 

and deliver them to Clinton’s homebound seniors.  

 They will have the food ready to go for the drivers 

anywhere from 10:30 am until 11 am, Monday through 

Thursday.  

 She is asking that if someone would like to assist with volunteering to drive, they 

make a commitment of one week at a time. This commitment can be done monthly or 

quarterly or every other month if they would like to do that.  

Kathy Garnett has a schedule in the office that shows the open slots.  You can commit 

to one week a month or a couple days per week.  They sound pretty flexible.  Come to 

my office if you’d like to see the schedule. 

Better yet, call Torie at 660-885-3482 and talk to her about your availability . 

She does have one route in the city that can be run Monday and Tuesday only – this is 

her C Route – if someone wanted to sign up for that they can add their name under 

Jackie Cook’s name – she will automatically place them on Monday and Tuesday. They 

are really needing assistance and any help would be appreciated.   
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Sunday, May 28th 

8:15 Early Service 

9:00 Fellowship Time 

9:15 Chapel Service 

9:15 Adult Sunday School 

10:15 Back Room Service 
 

Monday, May 29th 

Memorial Day 

Office Closed 

8:00 Pickleball 

5:30 Pickleball 
 

Wednesday, May 31st 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study  

6:00 PM Bible Study  
 

Thursday, June 1st 

5:00 Back Room Practice 
 

Friday, June 2nd 

8:00 Pickleball 

1-4 PM Friday Fun 

6:30 Movie Night 

 (featuring “The Chosen”) 

Coming Up!   

Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 

Pastor.monty@yahoo.com 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577  

emmaandersonumc@gmail.com 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926              

jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net 

Office Manager Needed! 
As Kathy Garnett has decided to retire, we are on a hunt for the 

next office manager.  Maybe you or someone you know might 

just fit the bill! 

We’re seeking a detail-oriented and personable secretary to work 

in our church office. The ideal candidate will bring 

resourcefulness, organization, and excellent communication 

skills to the role.  

This person should have experience with computers, Microsoft 

Office, and QuickBooks. With skills in time-management and 

team collaboration, the secretary will be relied on to help keep 

our church organized and running smoothly.  

Questions? Call 660-885-5597. Resumes can be submitted to 

office@clintonumc.net 

 

Holiday Weekend Changes! 
Because of the holiday weekend, we will not 

be showing the movie this Friday, May 26th.  

Have a safe and happy weekend!  Remember 

the office is closed Monday, but Pickleball 

can play if they want.  

 

Backyard Bash this Summer! 

Mark your calendars for June 21st for the first of our 3 Backyard 

Bashes this summer.  Good food, fellowship, and activities for 

kids and adults.  This evening activity will be a blast! 

Prayer Requests 
Gary Judd, Debbie Sieger, 

 Alan Stanley, Ambra,  

Dale Dunn, Bonnie Damschen,  

Dorothy Weston,  

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis 
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Sunday Helpers  

Ushers:  Ken & Susan Scott 

Greeters: Peggy Powell & Anita Slocum 

Donut helpers:  Jennifer Kiely 

Liturgist:  Kelli Jenkins 

Acolytes:  Tyson & Maverick Smith 

Worship Music: Janet Parks 

Tech Team:  Jacob Busick & Greg Hard 

Flowers on the Altar:  Moberly/Cummings 

“I never leave home without a nice pair of 

socks.” – Benjamin Franklin  

“When exhausted and feeling sorry for yourself, 

at least change your socks.”  - Norman McClean  

Socks and 

Undies for 

the Back to 

School 

Fair! 

We haven’t even 

hit June yet and 

our basket is 

getting full, but 

you know how 

Clinton UMC 

is—we will overflow it as we are so generous for those 

kids that need these items!   

Get your socks and undies in before June 30th—

remember, leave them in their packages and don’t 

forget we need both children and adult sizes! 

Looking Ahead! 

Missoula Children’s 

Theatre will present 

Rapunzel.  Auditions will 

be Monday, July 17th from 

10am—Noon, practice will 

be all week and the play 

will be Saturday, July 22nd 

at 3:00 pm and 5:30 pm.  

All kids who have 

completed Kindergarten 

through 2023 graduating 

Seniors are welcome to try out!  Who want’s to say 

“Rapunzel, Rapunzel! Let down your hair!”? 

Olde Glory Days will be June 29-July 2nd!   

Did you know that this 

year is the 30th year of 

Olde Glory Days?  Have 

you been to all 29 

previous ones?  I can 

imagine that it has 

changed a lot and is now 

a true Clinton tradition!   

A special thanks to  a lot of community partners 

that provide the funds to bring the shows and 

events here!  Do you know you can be a 

supporter for just $5?  Just stop by the Chamber 

office next week and buy a badge!  You even get 

a chance at winning some prizes if you do! 

Kids, be on the lookout for Kaboom the 

firecracker and get your picture taken with him! 


